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Charlie Head Awarded 2024 Professional
Practice Ethics & Leadership Award
JUNE 13, 2024

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce that Charlie Head has been awarded the
2024 Professional Practice Ethics & Leadership award, presented jointly by
Geoprofessional Business Association (GBA) and the American Society of Civil
Engineers (ASCE).

The award is a tribute to Charlie’s outstanding career, his professionalism, and his commitment to
working toward the greater good in our industry. Please join us in congratulating Charlie for receiving
this distinguished recognition!

You can read more about the award in this press release from the GBA.
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